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PALM BEACH TOWERS

February 11, 2022

Dear Mayor Moore, Members of the Town Council and Landmarks
Preservation Commission:

The Board of Directors of the Palm Beach Towers has carefully
reviewed the Poinciana Plaza site proposal for the theater and related
buildings as well as their intended use. We believe the plan continues
the pattern of continued improvement and upgrade to the Plaza and are
certainly “town serving.” Accordingly, we fully support the proposal as
it is currently presented.

Sincerely,

e

R. Joseph Fuchs,
President

CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION, INC.

44 Cocoanut Row, Palm Beach, Florida 33480
(561) 832-8511




